
Note: The driver's door must be opened and
closed after the trailer/caravan is connected to
the electrical socket before the system will
detect the connection.

The screen will display a choice for connection.
Select YES to move to the setup screen. Select
NO to return to the previous screen.

Note: If the connection is not detected, setup
can be manually prompted by touching the Tow
Assist soft key on the Camera menu. See 114,
SURROUND CAMERA SYSTEM.

On first use, the setup screens take the user
through a series of configuration options for
the connected trailer. Information such as trailer
hitch length, number of axles and camera
preference is required to finalise setup. Once
completed, the details are stored for future use.

When a new or existing trailer configuration is
selected, Tow assist automatically displays on
the Touch screen when reverse gear is selected.
Coloured lines are displayed to indicate the
predicted path of both trailer and vehicle.

FITTING THE DETACHABLE TOW BALL
Fit and remove instructions are supplied with
this accessory fit item. Make sure they are kept
in a safe place.
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https://topix.jaguar.jlrext.com:443/topix/service/procedure/489789/PDF/0a1d0edf-2bbd-4911-bb44-7e412ae5a688/en_GB?#pagemode=none&toolbar=0&statusbar=0&messages=0&navpanes=0&view=FitH&page=1
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